Minutes from Non-Public Session on 12.21.20

At approximately 7:15 PM during the regularly scheduled Town Council meeting on 12.21.20, a motion
was made by John Farrell to enter a non-public session pursuant to RSA 91:A-3 li(a). It was seconded by
Tom Dolan and a roll call vote was taken, with each member of the Town Council voting in favor.

All 5 members of the Council left the LHS Cafeteria and moved to the food service “back room” along
with Town Manager Kevin Smith and Assistant Town Manager Lisa Drabik.

Chair John Farrell indicated that with regard to employee compensation, he and TM Smith would like to
close Town Hall for the entire day on Christmas Eve (rather than just providing a half-day of
holiday/holiday pay) for Town Hall employees, who have continued to work in-person during the
pandemic without, for example, the hazard pay provided to our first responders via the Governor’s
Emergency Order. All Councilors agreed that providing a full day of holiday pay (as opposed to half day)
is an appropriate thank you to our Town Hall employees. At 7:18 PM, the Councilors returned to the
LHS Cafeteria.

A motion was made by Tom Dolan to end the non-public session, return to the public meeting, and to
seal the minutes of the non-public session. The motion was seconded by Jim Butler and all voted in
favor. The public meeting was adjourned at 7:45 PM.

Minutes taken and prepared by: Lisa Drabik




